
MIDDLE PACIFIC COAST REGION.-We regret 
to announce the resignation of Dr. Jean M. Linsdale 
as editor for this Region. Some spring notes will 
be included in the October issue. Communications 
should be addressed to the new regional editor, Mr. 
Russell H. Pray, 662 Santa Rosa Avenue, Berkeley, 
Calif. 
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